
APPENDIX D  
 

MINUTE OF EXECUTIVE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 22 
NOVEMBER 2018 
 
 
33  REVISED CAPITAL PROGRAMME  

 
 Consideration was given to the report of the Borough Treasurer as 

circulated and contained on pages 659 – 667 of the Book of Reports that 
provided an update on progress on capital schemes.  The report had 
previously been considered by Cabinet at its meeting on 6 November 2018 
and was scheduled to be considered by Council at its meeting on 12 
December 2018.  
 
The Borough Treasurer attended the meeting and provided an overview of 
the report referring to details as set down in the report and appendices. 
 
RESOLVED: That the progress against the Revised Capital Programme 

be noted. 
 

 


